Taylor Cole

From: no-reply@majorprojects.planning.nsw.gov.au

Sent: Wednesday, 30 October 2024 3:41 PM

To: Taylor Cole

Cc: jeremy.martin@dpie.nsw.gov.au; Taylor Cole

Subject: Lang Walker AO Medical Research Building - Macarthur - A34 Revised CTPMSP

(Issue 5 - Minor updates)

This email is to acknowledge receipt of the A34 Revised CTPMSP (Issue 5 - Minor updates) for the Lang Walker AO Medical Research
Building - Macarthur .

The Department has no comments on the document at this time.
If you have any enquiries, please contact Jeremy Martin on 9585 6805 /at jeremy.martin@dpie.nsw.gov.au.

To sign in to your account click here or visit the Major Projects Website.
Please do not reply to this email.
Kind regards

The Department of Planning and Environment

GOVERNMENT

Subscribe to our newsletter

This email is intended for the addressee(s) named and may contain confidential and/or privileged information.
If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender and then delete it immediately.
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